Syracuse AlS is in a period of transition. Many of our service positions remain unfilled;
some people are currently holding two positions to ensure critical tasks and services are
fulfilled. Additionally, we must find a new office location soon.

All these factors prompted us to undertake an online member survey, which ends on April
26, 2014. (The survey is also available in paper form for those without Internet access.)
The survey is seeking feedback from all area Al-Anon members. We want to know if the
things we are doing are of value to the local community. We are also asking for input on
how to make AIS better and hope to learn why few members participate in service. The
results of this survey will help shape our future and aid us with the task of finding a new
location.

Yours in Service,

Kathi D
Acting AIS Chair



